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Wednesday,  February 21st Meeting Heads to 
Western Ribeye  
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Everybody loves a great steak and a 
bountiful salad bar.  Well, if this is 
your desire for a scrumptious meal, 
we can accommodate you.  
 
Make sure to plan on attending our 
Wednesday, February 21st meeting  
at Western Ribeye and Ribs. 
 
Social time begins at 6pm and we will 
order from the menu around 6;30pm.  
 
The Speaker is TBA and AO Jay Pick-
ing is working on securing one. More 
information to follow. 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
   
  
 
 
 
 

I hope everyone survived the recent 
winter cold, ice and snow.  As we’ve 
seen a few days of 50 degree weather 
since the winter blast, it puts in mind 
that spring is close which gets us 
thinking about boating! 
 
As spring approaches, give thought to 
safe boating and education needs.   
 
We heard from a Boy Scout Troop 



and they are planning a spring sailing 
trip in May.  They realized they needed 
education.  As a result, we have sched-
uled a class on sailing.  Suzy Picking 
will be teaching them the Basics of Sail-
ing and Sam Richey will be teaching 
them about Marine Radio.  Give thought 
to what boating education you need as 
well as, talk to your friends and 
neighbors about boating education and 
what their needs are.   
 
Please contact Janice Elwood with your 
thoughts – Janice.Elwood@gmail.com 
or (812) 205-6153. 
 
2017 Merit Marks have been awarded 
to those members who have gone 
above and beyond in their service to our 
Club and boating enthusiasts in our 
community. A big thank you to those 
servant members/leaders.  Please see 
our web site for detail. 
 
I hope to see you at our February meet-

ing! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Sailing Class for 
Boy Scouts.   
 
Suzy Picking and 
Sam Richey are 
planning on 
teaching the sail-
ing class the last 
of February or 

March.   
The scouts are taking a sailing trip in 
May for a week .  Suzy will be teach-
ing the Sailing part and Sam will be 
doing Marine Radio portion.  
 
As we move forward, the Bridge Offi-
cers and I will be considering a Public 
Boating Course for the Spring.   
 
We will be in a period of transforma-
tion as Ingrid Nunn will become the 
new Education Officer in April during 
the annual Changing of Watch.  Ingrid 
has been a member for a few years 
and has served on the Member at 
Large committee. 
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COLD, SNOWY NIGHT….BUT WE  
SURVIVED 
 
The Wednesday, January 17th meeting at 
Red Lobster was designated a “Social” 
meeting with no speaker. 
 
That was not a problem as we entertained 
each other with numerous topics.   
 
Just a few days after several inches of 
snow we all braved the snowy streets and 
cold air. 
 
Jay Picking has a snow blower he used 
during the recent snow. The doctor told 
him he needed to exercise. I guess he was 
taking the doctor’s advice.  He said he 
normally makes Suzy clean the walks and 
driveway. 

Ingrid Nunn is moving to a new house with 
a large barn for her 3 horses. She said 
there is also room for her husband. 
 
Sam Richey told numerous humorous 
stories about Linda which we cannot             
repeat in the newsletter. 
 
Ron and Emma Lee had no really “new” 
news to share.  They live a boring life. 
 
Commander Tim and Lea talked about 
their recent cruise abroad. 
 
Food was very good, company was great. 
——————————————————- 
SLATE OF OFFICERS FOR NEXT  
WATCH YEAR 
 
We will be voting for our new officers for 
our watch year beginning in April.   

The vote will take place this upcoming February 
meeting.   So, make sure you attend so you can 
vote on this slate. 
 
Tim Deisher has agreed to be commander 
again after a little arm twisting. 
 
Our “Changing of Watch” will be Saturday, April 
21st at Oak Meadow Country Club.  More            
details later. 
 

New Officers  
 

America’s Boating Club  - 
Evansville Bend Sail and 

Power Squadron 
 

2018—2019 
  

Commander: 
Tim Deisher 

 
Executive Officer:                                             

 Sam Richey  
                                              

Administrative Officer: 
David Bryant 

                     
 Squadron Education Officer:  

Ingrid Nunn 

  
    

Secretary:   
Ron Eberhart   

           
Treasurer:   

Janice Elwood 
    

Auditing  
   Jay Picking 

         Suzy Picking    
  

At Large Committee 
        
 

Rules Committee 
     Linda Richey  
     Sam Richey  

   
Nominating Committee 

  Henry Graper 
Sam Richey 
David Bryant 



MERIT MARKS HAVE BEEN AWARDED 
 
Many of our members have worked 
throughout the year on activities and pro-
jects for Evansville Bend.  Their apprecia-
tion is shown by receiving a Merit Mark 
from National USPS.   
 
The only compensation these active       
members receive for the substantial effort 
they personally perform in furthering the 
interests, programs and objectives of 
USPS, its districts and squadrons, or a 
combination of these areas, is a MERIT 
MARK CERTIFICATE, awarded by the 
Chief Commander for their work in the 
squadron. A member may receive only 
one MERIT MARK in a calendar year, 
regardless of the amount of work accom-
plished at the Squadron, District, or Na-
tional level.  For our squadron these are 
submitted each year by the squadron 
commander.   
 
Go to our website and see the updated 
Merit Mark listing.  Click the link in the left 
hand column to go to that page. 
——————————————————-- 
 

USPS Environmental Education 

Efforts 

As we enter the 2018 boating year, the 
USPS Environmental Committee wants to 
reach out to the Educational Department 
and instructors at all levels to make sure 
we are telling new boaters about the           
importance of practicing clean and green 
boating habits.  

 
Let's make sure 
boaters under-
stand the need 
to avoid leaving 
anything man-
made or proc-
essed in the 
water, including 
abandoned 
boats or other 
vessels. 

 
As boaters, we are to be good stewards of 
our waterways as well as  beaches. 

THOUGHTS OF SPRING AND BEYOND 
 
As we pass through the arms of winter, we 
look ahead a few weeks when the warm 
breezes blow gently raising our spirits as we 
head toward our favorite, season, summer. 

 
Summer brings a lot of opportunities to enjoy 
what we boaters yearn  -  to head out on the 
water and let the breeze flow through our 
hair. 
 
It is only a few weeks ahead.  If we can just 
make it though February, we know that 
March usually brings more moderate 
weather and Spring arrives. 
 
I know that Pauxsutawney Phil saw his 
shadow on February 2nd, but what does he 
know?   He’s been wrong before.  After all, 
he’s just a ground hog! 


